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Dear Chapter President: 
 

Do you know about the fantastic Houston Alumnae Panhellenic Foundation Scholarships?  They are 

awarded every year at the annual Houston Alumnae Panhellenic Association and Foundation luncheon, 

which this year will be held on May 5, 2022, in the Junior League of Houston ballroom. 
 

Applications and information concerning HAPF scholarships are found online at the website 

www.houston-panhellenic.org/scholarships.  The scholarships are awarded to young women, who 

graduated from a Harris County high school (or contiguous county high school).   
 

Undergraduate students who are members of a National Panhellenic Conference sorority, who are full-

time students (12 hours or more per semester as required by their college or university), and who will 

be enrolled for fall and spring semesters 2021-2022, are eligible.  The scholarships are based on need 

and may be applied ONLY TO TUITION at their university.  Those with a full tuition, scholarship, or grant 

are not eligible. 
 

Please let your Alumnae groups, Mothers’/Parents’ Clubs, and Collegiate Chapters know about these 

opportunities and encourage your members to support our efforts.  More information will be shared 

with you at future HAPA meetings. 
 

Some interesting statistics regarding HAPF scholarships:  
 

 Since 1987:  $1,136,600.00 has been awarded to 624 deserving collegiate women from the 

Houston / Harris County area.  In the past two years, $153,000.00 was provided toward tuition 

expenses for these young women. 
 

 In 2021:  $81,500.00 was awarded to thirty (30) outstanding collegiate women, representing 

fourteen (14) different sororities, and attending Texas and out-of-state universities. 
 

As a HAPA delegate, you and your chapter President can encourage all qualified, active collegiate 

members to apply, and to BEGIN EARLY to acquire all of the required information.  It takes longer than 

anticipated to obtain letters of recommendation from the chapter advisor and a selected professor, 

college transcripts, and to write a quality letter containing personal information to explain why the 

financial assistance is needed.  
 

APPLICATIONS MUST BE POSTMARKED BY MIDNIGHT TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 15, 2022. 
 

Thank you for your help in this worthwhile endeavor.  Your support of our future leaders is important!  

For further questions, please contact: 

Jessica Forsdick / Merry Adamcik 

Scholarship Selection Chairman and Vice Chairman, 2020-2021 

5868 A-1 Westheimer Road, #342 

Houston, Texas 77257-5641 

scholarships@houston-panhellenic.org 
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